
326 Huss Drive, Suite 150 
Chico, California 95928-8441 

(530) 809-4616 FAX (530) 879-2444 
www.bcag.org 

 
 
 
May 27, 2016 
 
 
 
Re: Solicitation #: 326-072016-01 – Request for Proposal to provide Real Time 

Passenger Information System for The Butte Regional Transit / B-Line in 
Butte County, CA 

 
Dear Consultant: 

 
The Butte County Association of Governments (BCAG) is seeking a qualified firm to 
provide Real Time Passenger Information System for The Butte Regional Transit / B-
Line.   
 
Details concerning the scope of the proposed work and other information pertaining to 
the requested services are available on the BCAG website at:   
 

• http://www.bcag.org/RFPs/index.html.  
 
All proposals will be due on June 24, 2016 at 3:00 pm in the BCAG offices.  Late 
proposals will not be accepted.  
 
Inquiries concerning this request may be directed to this office at (530) 809-4616, 
between 8:00 A.M. and 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday or via email at 
mrosson@bcag.org. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael Rosson 
Transit Manager 
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